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From: Amy 
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 9:07 AM
To: Public Elections; Steve Hurlbert; SoS Rulemaking; olls.ga@state.co.us
Subject: proposed election rule changes
Attachments: signed petition.pdf

 

Hello! 

Please consider the opinions and view of Colorado voters about this issue!  
 

Given the current nature of the findings that have come out of multiple states, 
the rule changes being proposed are nothing short of outrageous and an insult 
to our democratic republic. 

These rules further undermine any sort of election integrity while driving a 
wedge between Colorado voters and our elected officials. I request that the 
rule-making committee void these rules changes in order to guarantee CO 
citizen’s rights to free, fair, and transparent elections. 
 

I have attached a signed copy of a legal petition to enforce my concern about 
this. 

Thank you, 

Amy Bruce 

Redacted By SOS




